## INDIAN LAKE WRITERS' GROUP

Monthly Newsletter
D. Bradley

January, 2013

We welcome the New Year with enthusiasm. Our desire to put words on paper continues to keep many of us coming back. Writing, then reading, and listening to others stimulates conversation and future ideas.

Our group gathered around the table and heard examples of multiple types of writing, from poetry to memoir, to fiction, as well as personal introspection, and an honest to goodness description of what we "get along with" in Indian Lake.

\*\*Our next meeting will be February 20, at 1:30 in the library.

\*\*Our next assignment will be: WINDOWS Also, you may try writing about the unique qualities of living in Indian Lake which could include ideas such as Tricky Trays, or Irish Bowling.

In the past we have other topics which may still appeal to you, including Discovery, Layers, Stirring, I Could Go On and On. All ideas are welcome!